July 20, 2010

Directors of the Board

Colorado Water Conservation Board

1313 Sherman St.

Ladies and Gentlemen,

The Metropolitan Water Roundtable, at its meeting on July 12th, unanimously voted to recommend for funding a project proposed by the Rural Water Authority of Douglas County and the United States Geological Survey to monitor water levels in rural Douglas County. The import of this proposal is to gain an understanding of water availability in small capacity wells where these are the only source of supply. The information will be used in planning for future water needs.

The amount requested is \$112,730 (\$84,546 State-wide funds & \$28,184 Metro Roundtable funds) with matching funds from the USGS. We hope you will favor this proposal.

Sincerely

Rod Kuharich

Chair

Metropolitan Water Roundtable

OKEC